
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Brian Schultz 
Friday, February 12, 2021 4:03 PM 
'schef@gbwlegal.com ' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/12/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02124-2021 

Subject: RE: Request for Interested Person Status in Docket No. 20210015-EI 

Good Afternoon, 

Per your request we have added you to 0kt. 20210015-EI as interested persons. 

Sincerely, 

g,~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Schef Wright <schef@gbwlegal.com> 
Date: February 12, 2021 at 2:10:49 PM EST 
To: Adam Teitzman <ATEITZMA@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Jay La Via <jlavia@gbwlegal.com> 
Subject: Request for Interested Person Status in Docket No. 20210015-EI 

Good afternoon, Adam -

First, I hope that all is well with you and your family! 

On a business matter, I'm writing to ask that my law partner, Jay LaVia, and I be 
listed as interested persons for the Commission's Docket No. 20210s015-EI, the 

upcoming FPL general rate case. 

Our complete contact information for the interested persons listing is as follows: 

Robert Scheffel Wright 
John T. LaVia, Ill 
Gardner, Bist, Bowden, Bush, Dee, LaVia, Wright & Perry, P.A. 
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1300 Thomaswood Drive 
Tallahassee, Florida 32308 
Telephone  850/385‐0070 
e‐mails:         schef@gbwlegal.com  
                        jlavia@gbwlegal.com  
  
Thanks very much for your assistance with this request. 
  
Take care, stay safe, and all the best, 
  
Schef   




